
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 5, 2022 
 
RE: Zero Pellet & Powder Loss Initiatives 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Formosa Plastics Corporation, U.S.A. (“Formosa”) is dedicated to protecting the environment in 
the communities where our customers and employees work and live. As part of its efforts, 
Formosa has committed to a goal of zero plastic pellet, flake, and powder loss into the 
environment as part of Operation Clean Sweep® and through Formosa’s own sustainability efforts. 
Additionally, Formosa continues to work to improve containment measures at its operating sites 
in Baton Rouge, Louisiana, and Point Comfort, Texas. 
 
As a Formosa customer, you are an important part of Formosa’s sustainability efforts. Formosa 
asks that you join in its efforts and adopt Operation Clean Sweep® (OCS) practices to assist in 
preventing plastic powders and pellets from being improperly spilled into the environment. OCS 
practices include employee training, implementation of engineering controls, and cleanup of any 
pellet or powder spills. 
 
A key part of Formosa’s sustainability efforts is preventing pellet and powder loss in loading and 
unloading of railcars. Formosa monitors railcars that are returned by customers with open or 
missing hatches, gates, or caps, which allow pellet or powder spills from railcars during their return 
trip to Formosa facilities. In addition to negative impacts on the environment, railcars returned 
with open or improperly sealed hatches, gates, and outlet caps violate Formosa’s General Terms 
and Conditions of Sale.  
 
More information on FPC USA’s Zero Pellet & Powder Loss Initiative, including three short 
instructional videos on properly sealing valves and caps, is available on our website at 
https://www.fpcusa.com/about-formosa/zero-pellet-powder-loss-initiative/  
 
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ken Mounger 
Executive Vice President 


